
 

Deception Park View Association 
P.O. Box 2446, Oak Harbor, WA 98277 

 
Playground Lot Clearing/Clean-Up Report 

December 8, 2018 
 
 
Kathleen Johnson sent an email on Wednesday, November 28th, to all Playground Planning Team 
Members and all Board Members informing them of the playground workday change from 
December 1st to December 8th due to team member availabilities. 
 
Kathleen posted an invitation to all DPV residents on Wednesday, November 28th. 
 
Kathleen was able to change our 3-day burn permit via email on November 29, 2018, to the 
weekend of December 8-10. 
 
The work began at 9 am on Saturday, December 8th. The following residents were present: Greg 
Johnson, Scott and Paula Lynch, Josh and Anna Blee Family, Christopher Fox and son, and KJ 
Johnson. 
 
All remaining downed trees were cut and distributed to team members. The remaining trees were 
trimmed of small or low branches. The tree underbrush was raked and added to the burn pile. The 
burn pile was still too wet to burn, we will attempt again in February/March. 


